Ambewadi, May 2018.

Typed letter

My dear Pavla,

I am here once again to drop you these few lines. Hope everything is hale and hearty with you.

My annual exams were held from 1st to 17th March. My results were announced on 30th May. I have passed my board exams. Now I wish to continue my General Nursing and Midwifery course and the procedure for my admission is going on. Soon after my exams I had holidays and I enjoyed the days with my family and relative's. April the full month I utilized in going for computer classes.

On May 1st we had our church feast and we celebrated it with great pomp and joy. It is summer here and the weather is too hot. We are waiting for the rains. I received all the necessary school amenities in your name and I thank you for your moral support towards my studies. With love I end my letter hoping to get a letter from you.

Your loving child, Maria D'souza.